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NOTICE  
 
August 2014  
 
To:  Nevada Residential Designers  
 
From:  Nevada State Board of Architecture, Interior Design and Residential Design  
 
Re:  New Residential Designer Stamp Issued by Board 
 

 
The board amended its regulations in February 2014 to adopt a NEW stamp for Nevada’s residential 
designers.  The board is currently in the process of replacing all the old stamps (shown below) free of 
charge for all ACTIVELY registered residential designers. The new stamp identifier now ends with “RD” 
instead of “P.” 
 
In order to receive a free replacement stamp, you must complete the attached RD Stamp Replacement 
Form by September 15, 2014 and return it to the board office.  If we do not receive your form by 
September 15, 2014 you will have to replace your stamp at your own expense. 
 
Nevada’s building departments have been notified about the new residential designer stamp and have 
been instructed to not accept the old stamp after January 2015.   
 
Contact Gina Spaulding, Executive Director at the Nevada State Board of Architecture, Interior Design and 
Residential Design at 702-486-7300 or gspaulding@nsbaidrd.nv.gov with any questions. 
 
 
OLD STAMP:  (Do not use this stamp after January 2015) 

 
 
NEW STAMP: (Effective immediately) 
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